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Effective October 1, 2014, as per notification from the Behavioral Health 
Administration, CMS has approved a State Plan Amendment that 
authorizes Maryland to offer new Targeted Case Management for children 
and youth with emotional disorders. 
 
As of 10-1-14, a new billing code has been developed for providers to use 
for child and adolescent consumers served under this new program.  
Providers are to bill a T1017 for ages 1—18 (through 21 if the consumer 
started in case management before the age of 18).   
 
Codes T1016 (daily case management), H0031 (case management 
assessment) and T1016 HW (transitional case management) are now to be 
used for adult services (age 18 and up). 
 
ValueOptions has completed the update of our systems.  We will be re-
processing any claims that have been submitted with the T1017. 


